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[ #g UNITED STATES

e. ; . : ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION.
i

* ' * OIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONS
[ REGION lli4

#'8ttl 4' 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD ymg
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS Gol37 (312) 454-2eso,

September 5, 1972
.

'

Consumers Power Company Docket No. 50-329
*

ATTN: Mr. Russell C. Youngdahl Docket No. 50-330
Senior Vice President

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, Michi au 49201E

I
Gent 1cnens

Thank you for your letter dated July 26, 1972, in respence to our 1cteer
dated Jur.e 29, 1972, infoming us of your plans to assure that valves -

importent to nucicar safety do not have vall thicknesses below the
mininum requirements specified by the applicable codes, standards, and
procurement specifications. We have reviewed the plans outlined in
your letter and we have no further questions at this time. We v111
examine the implementation of your plans relative to this matter during
future inspections of your activities.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
,

Sincerely yours,

Boyce H. Crier
'

Regional Director
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